
 
 
 
7 TRAFFIC SURVEYS – EXTENSION TO CONTRACT (AN263-2004) 
 
Reference is made to Article III of minute of meeting of 15 March 2004 wherin approval was given to 
appoint The Paul Castle Consultancy of Airdrie to undertake various traffic surveys which were 
necessary to successfully complete the next phase of the review and assessment of air quality in 
Dundee. 
 
Additional works amounting to £1,300 have been identified and the contractor would be in agreement 
that these works be included in their contract in accordance with the terms of their original tender. 
 
There is provision within the Capital Expenditure account for the additional costs. 
 
The Committee is asked to agree to the extension of the contract. 
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